Counselors Bulletin

Dan River Middle School March 2023

Message from your school counselors

Last month was kindness month and we celebrated with various activities and challenges. It was awesome to see students participate and the conversations and acts of kindness that were sparked. One of our expectations here at school is to be supportive of one another and our students did a tremendous job showing the support and care that they have for their peers.



Home and school connection

With the technology that we have today and our world becoming more and more digital, children are having easier access to social media platforms and all the consequences that come along with using those platforms. Children may see things on social media that are not appropriate. They may reshare or post about other people. Gossip can also start on social media. The list goes on. Oftentimes, students come to school and talk about what has happened on social media and this creates even more drama. Talk with your child about their social media use and instill good habits and limits with them when it comes to using these platforms, including texting. Educate them on the dangers of social media and the internet and teach them ways to be safe.



Contact Information:

Dan River Middle School: (434) 822-6027

Terieka Chandler: terieka.chandler@pcs.kl2.va.us

Hannah Walker: hannah.walker@pcs.kl2.va.us